
October 30, 2024

Dear Valued Broker,

We are writing to share the recently updated 2025 Notice of Health Plan
Changes for your Sutter Health Plus clients:

Individual and Family Plan Notice of Health Plan Changes

Small Group Notice of Health Plan Changes

Large Group Notice of Health Plan Changes 

Your clients that already received their renewal packets — including all
Individual and Family Plan subscribers and large groups with effective
dates through March 1, 2025 — will receive their respective updated 2025
Notice of Health Plan Changes under separate cover.

Your small group clients renewing on Jan. 1, 2025 will receive the updated
Small Group 2025 Notice of Health Plan Changes in their renewal packet,
which is mailing this week.

All other large group employer clients will receive the updated 2025 Notice
of Health Plan Changes in their upcoming renewal packets.

If you have any questions, please contact your account manager directly,
call Account Services at 855-325-5200, or email
shpaccountservices@sutterhealth.org.

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

P.O. Box 160307 | Sacramento, CA 95816 US

This email was sent to stefanie.freed@warnerpacific.com.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

https://t.e2ma.net/click/ruawqm/fxgpz9d/76apoab
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ruawqm/fxgpz9d/nzbpoab
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ruawqm/fxgpz9d/3rcpoab
tel:855-325-5200
mailto:shpaccountservices@sutterhealth.org
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1773411/1743969/753495137/8689362017/?s=46JkQtjpJLlVJHkgMtWdYfa5NKxP1CDqmL3d_gVRid4
https://t.e2ma.net/optout/ruawqm/fxgpz9d?s=djLJ16cCaSYRkBuZDt37t7fWs93BUpcR3Z0fq05Rm-o
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1773411/1743969.753495137/
https://t.e2ma.net/message/ruawqm/fxgpz9d

